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Interested in Teaching Abroad? 

Bradley faculty members who are interested in teaching abroad in one of Bradley’s Interim 

Programs Abroad (or any other international academic program) are invited to express their 

interest and receive information about how they might become involved.  

The first question the Study Abroad Office asks is: what are you interested in teaching, and 

where? If you’re not already familiar with our programs, begin by familiarizing yourself with 

two documents posted in this tab: “OEA Interims Programs Abroad - Courses and Venues since 

2015” will give you the range of Bradley courses that have been offered in recent years, and 

where, and which of those courses enrolled. Not all courses do achieve adequate minimum 

enrollment (generally 10 students), including some terrific courses offered by terrific faculty 

people. Next, the necessary document titled “Policies for Faculty” will provide details about 

policies for faculty teaching in Bradley’s Interim Programs Abroad or any other faculty-led 

program abroad.  

For more specific ideas of what teaching in the Interim Program Abroad is like, your colleagues 

are a great resource! Feel free to discuss your interest with faculty members identified in the 

program list, particularly if you’re interested in a specific venue. Of course you are also welcome 

to contact Christine Blouch, Director of Education Abroad, to discuss your interest. Teaching 

abroad is demanding but rewarding, and it provides a wonderful experience with colleagues and 

students abroad. 

 


